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June-July 2025
Dear Bro. Broyhill and Calvary Baptist Church:

We greet you in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ with excitement in our
hearts. In our last letter, we asked you to pray as we were (rying to make
our way through the zoning process for the land for the new radio station,
WGBI FM 90.9. We made it through all the zoning and planning board
meetings! When we started the zoning process, county officials told us
that they would recommend no, the planning board would then vote no,
and the final decision would be up to the county commissioners. Thanks
to God, the county recommended yes, the planning board unanimously
voted yes, and the County Commissioners also unanimously voted yes!

We immediately began ordering transmitters, antennas, etc. and lining
people up to work. It has been a busy couple of months. Satan, however,
continaed to fight and delayed our building permit until July 20®. We
now have little more than a month to complete the work to get the tower
installed and the station on the air. We have a deadline of September 2 to
complete this project. Continue to pray. Pray that the weather would be
good, that there will be no problems with the installation and that
everything will go smoothly and quickly.

When we complete this project, WGBI will cost around $150,000. When
we initially started the project, we did not think that the cost of this would
be nearly this high. WGBI will be a blessing to many people. If God
burdens you to help us in any way toward the cost and expense of this new
station, it would be greatly appreciated. You would be sowing seeds, and
I believe that everyone that gives would have a reward for everything that
is ever done on this station in the future. We hope to keep this station on
the air for many years to come.

All the other ministries at Gospel Broadcasting continue to do well. May
God bless you. I thank you once again for your prayers and support.

Your friend in Christ,

Rud) | 8. oty

Bro. Ricky Cothren



